
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

Newsletter No 6 - 23rd October 2020 

Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of  half-term - Friday 23rd October 

 

Half - Term Holiday - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October. 

 

Monday 2nd November -  Children return to school 

 

Last Day of the Autumn Term - Friday 18th December  

 

First day back in January - Monday 4th January  

Dates for your Diary -     

Wednesday 11th November -  Remembrance Assembly 

Friday 13th November -  Children in Need 

Monday 16th November - Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 2nd December - Bed Time Stories Event  

Tuesday 15th December - Nursery/Reception Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 16th December - Year 1 Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 17th December - Year 2 Christmas Dinner 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 2nd NOVEMBER 2020  

Monday – Ham or Tuna Wholemeal Baguette or Cheese Wholemeal Baguette 

Tuesday –  Chicken Burger or Veggie Burger and Salad Sticks 

Wednesday – Cheese and Bacon potato Skins or Cheese potato Skins 

Thursday – Tomato Bolognaise Pasta or Tomato and Basil Pasta 

Friday – Fish Fingers or Quorn Dippers, Chips and Mixed Vegetables 

Achievers of the Week - 

Stars: Finlay      Moons: Buster F   Rockets: Riley C-S  

Planets: Yagmur     Astronauts: Darcie-Mai  Flying Saucers:  Temitope 

Galaxies:  Blake and Skylar    Asteroids: Henry   Satellites: Sophie N  

This Week’s News: 

 

Foundation Open Day -  
 
In the current times we find ourselves in, it is very difficult for schools to complete their more traditional open day sessions. As part of our 
way to welcome new parents into our school, the school will be holding a virtual tour on Friday 30th October at 1:30pm. During this tour, 
viewers will have a chance to see the school, meet members of staff and have the opportunity to ask questions. In addition to this  virtual 
tour we will also be able to offer some external tours. We have also created a new section on our website for potential new parents. 
 
https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/join_hins  
 
This section of the website will contain information linked to:  
 

 The School's Open Day Information (Virtual Tour and External Tours); 

 Information linked to how and when to apply for a place at HINS ; 

 A set of testimonials from parents, visitors and staff ; 

 And information about how you can request documents such as the school's prospectus.  
 
All of these details and much more are on our Facebook page. If parents could share these posts as much as possible on other groups   
hopefully we will be able to reach as many new potential parents to join us at HINS. Thank you in advance for your support.  

https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/join_hins


This Week’s News Continued… 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dogs -  
 
Unfortunately, it has been brought to my attention that on Thursday there was an incident involving one of our children and a dog. I would 
like to remind all parents that dogs are not permitted on the school site and should not be attached to the school fences or grounds. This is 
to ensure that all of our children, families and staff are kept safe at all times.  I would like to thank you all in advance for playing your part in 
keeping our school community safe.  
 
School Menu -  
 
We have a new menu offer for the next half term leading up to Christmas, we hope the children will enjoy the new selection on offer. The 
menu can be found on our school website https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/kool_kids_cafe/318495 

E-Safety  

Alongside Computing sessions, we teach many aspects of E-Safety to the children. These aspects are taken from the UK  Council for Internet 

Safety document ‘Education for a Connected World’ E-Safety is taught through specific sessions and    during other subjects where          

technology is being used.  

As a school, we have created a ‘SAFE’ motto which is taught to all children from Nursery through to Year 2. Each letter of the word ‘SAFE’ 

refers to a rule/guidance on how to be safe when using technology and going online. The motto embodies the main points that we want the 

children to be aware of and to discuss when thinking of E-Safety.  

The image below has been taught to the children and is shared at the beginning of all Computing sessions. Some of the  children have come 

up with songs and actions to help them remember. As well as teaching the children to be ‘SAFE’ in school, we also encourage the children to 

think about how they may use technology/the internet at home and knowing what to do to be ‘SAFE’ can also be applied when they at 

home.   

Ask your child if they can remember some of the rules to keep safe when using technology and online.  

If you’d like any more advice on E-Safety, then please access the school’s website pages related to E-Safety which can be found 

here https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/esafety or message your child/children’s class teacher via Seesaw.  
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